
 127 Kearsarge Street 

 Laurium, MI 

Owned by the Houghton County Land Bank Authority. 

Contact Jeff Ratcliffe at jeff@kedabiz.com or (906) 482-6817 for more information. 

Blighted residential duplex 

located on .14 acres in the 

Village of Laurium. 

The large attic offers  

possible additional space. 
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